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4.16 Events 
 

1. Changes from last issue 
 

2. Objective 
 

There will be instances where Aberdeenshire council’s events team will deliver some additional 

activities such as body zorbing, BMX Track and climbing walls. 

The LLO events team will be attending to set up equipment and manage activities 

Members of the public may also be invited to attend these sessions so remember you are 

representing Aberdeenshire Council and therefore must make sure all staff and children act in a 

sensible and professional manner. 

Tyvek wristbands or Tabards will be available for those attending camp to identify them from the 

public.  

Make sure all children are Health and Safety briefed before commencing activities. 

There will be a fair queuing system implemented to make sure all children including the general 

public are given fair access.  

 

 


